
Grey County: Colour It Your Way 

 Office of the Warden 
595 9th Avenue East, Owen Sound Ontario N4K 3E3 

519-376-2205 / 1-800-567-GREY / Fax: 519-376-8998 
April 27, 2021 

 

Dr. Ian Arra 
Grey Bruce Health Unit 
By Email: i.arra@publichealthgreybruce.on.ca 

Dear Dr. Arra: 

It is with respect and gratitude that I send you this letter of thanks.  At the April 8, 2021 
session of Grey County Council, a unanimous vote supported the following resolution: 

That a letter of support be drafted under the Warden’s 
signature on behalf of Grey County Council thanking Dr. Arra 
and his Team for his continued diligence and support during 
the COVID-19 pandemic.  

Please share this letter with your team.  Grey County Council wishes you and your team 
the very best as you continue to support the health of the residents of Grey and Bruce 
counties. 

Yours truly, 

 
Selwyn Hicks 
Warden 
(519) 372-0219 ext. 1225 
 
www.grey.ca 
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cc. Grey County Council 
 


